
Welcome from the 2021-22 Administrative Team 

 

Hello students!  

Welcome to the 2021-22 school year! Whether you are returning to Oak 

Canyon, a 7th grader, or a brand-new student coming to OC for the first 

time, we are glad you have joined us. We truly care about each one of 

you.  

 

Last year, COVID-19 totally changed the way we did school. We are 

looking forward to keeping the positive things we have learned during 

the pandemic, but also getting back to a more normal situation. We will 

follow the guidance given by the state and district, and be ready to adapt 

as things change, but whatever the next nine months bring, we will 

provide a safe and healthy learning environment for all of us.  

 

This year you will have more opportunities to explore interests and 

connect with each other through activities than ever before! And we will 

be recognizing the Class of the Quarter (7th, 8th, or 9th grade) with 

some very cool surprises at the end of each quarter. You’ll hear all about 

it at the Welcome Assembly.  

 

All of us here at Oak Canyon care about quality. We are committed to 

nurturing and protecting our outstanding school culture, and involving 

you in challenging and effective learning experiences. We promise to 

give you our best every day, and know that you will do the same.  

 

Proud to be Eagles!! 

 

Ms. Wanamaker, Mr. Murphy, and Mr. Shaw 
 


